Silsden

Are you passionate about education and your local community? Do you want to Primary School
help shape the future of young learners? We are looking for dedicated individuals
to join our Governing Board as a Co-opted Governor.

What is a Co-opted Governor?
A Co-opted Governor is a volunteer from the local area who brings valuable skills,
experience, and a fresh perspective to our school’s leadership team. You don’t need to be a
parent or have an educational background — just a commitment to making a positive
impact.

What'’s Involved?

Attending Full Governing Board and Committee meetings - approximately
2 meetings per term

Supporting school policies and strategic planning

Visiting the school to understand its strengths and challenges

Acting as a critical friend to the leadership team

Advocating for the school within the community

Who Can Apply?

We welcome applications from individuals from all backgrounds who are:
Committed to supporting education in the community

Able to work as part of a team and communicate effectively

Interested in governance and strategic development

Willing to undergo training (provided free of charge)

How to Get Involved

If you’re interested in becoming a Co-opted Governor at
Silsden Primary School, we’d love to hear from you.

For more information or to apply, please e-mail office@Silsden.Bradford.sch.uk

or call our school office on 01535 210666.

Join us in making a lasting difference in the lives of our children and our community.
Become a Silsden Primary Co-opted Governor today!
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